From: Betty C. Walker [mailto:bw1963@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Sunday, October 22, 2017 4:02 PM

To: eComment <eComment@santa-ana.org>

Cc: wrcdhomes@aol.com

Subject: Permit NO. 2017-21 and Variance No. 2017-04-Meeting 10-23-17 CAR WASH

Gentlemen:

How many times do we have to tell you that we DO NOT want a car wash on our corner. This has
been voted down MANY times and it continues to be pushed by WHO?7?7?

Isn't is enough that we have the school traffic and parking to contend with? We have scheduled
our lives and appointments around the school and now you are asking us to put up with a CAR
WASH? Where are the employees of the car wash expected to park? There will NEVER be a
quite time with the operating hours from 8-8, seven days a week and | would imagine 364 days a
year. Maybe Christmas they will close. A signal at the corner would not help the traffic, parking,
noise and appearance.

PLEASE, PLEASE Vote it down for the LAST time. We have lived on Mabury for 52 years. We
moved in when we had orange groves on either end of the street. We realized it would not stay
that way but we sure never thought we would have to put up with a CAR WASH.

Dan & Betty Walker
1910 N. Mabury St.
Santa Ana, CA 92705



